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CITY OF BURNABY
MINITYISSUESANDSGZIALPIANNDGMTIEE

HIS WCRSHIP, THE MAYCR
AND QOUNCILIORS :

RE: RECEIPT OF PROJECT FUNDING FROM
WL'I’IGJL'IURALIS\&ADDCITIZEI‘B[{[PCANADA

RECCMMENDATION
1. THAT the attached report be received for information purposes.

REPORT

The Camunity Issues and Social Planning Committee, at its meeting
held on 1993 June 23 received and adopted the attached staff report
advising that the City has received $12,000 in project funding fram
the Minister of Multiculturalism and Citizenship Canada.

The Camittee therefore submits the report for Council's information.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor E. Nikolai
Chair

Councillor J. Young
Vice Chair

Councillor C. Redman
Member
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TO: COMMUNITY ISSUES & 1993 JUNE 15
SOCIAL PLANNING COMMITTEE
OUR FILE: 17.912

FROM: ACTING DIRECTOR PLANNING & BUILDING

SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF PROJECT FUNDING FROM
MULTICULTURALISM AND CITIZENSHIP CANADA

PURPOSE:  To advise that the City has received $12,000 in project funding from the Minister
of Multiculturalism and Citizenship Canada.

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT this report be received for information purposes.
REPORT

In 1993 February, Council approved a recommendation of the Community Issues & Social
Planning Committee for the submission of a grant proposal to Multiculturalism and Citizenship
Canada for funding to undertake a community consultation process with selected ethnic groups
in Burnaby. On 1993 June 4, the Minister of Multiculturalism and Citizenship Canada approved
funding for the project in the amount of $12,000.

The key objective of the project is to collect information on barriers to obtaining services as
experienced by ethnic groups in Burnaby, and to develop specific recommendations for changes
that would improve services, access and participation for members of Burnaby’s ethnic
communities.

Staff will be preparing the necessary advertisement and background materials for the selection

of a consultant to assist staff in undertaking this project. Staff will advise the Committee of the
selected project consultant. It is anticipated that the project will commence in 1993 September.

This report is submitted for information purposes.

.G. Stenson, Action Director
PLANNING AND BUILDING

LP\db
cc. City Manager
Director Finance

Director Administrative & Community Services
Director Recreation & Cultural Services
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